From: Darlene Doorlag

To: Cler]
Subject: Solar Energy Grant

Date: Monday, February 19, 2024 12:58:42 PM

Madam clerk please share this email with all of the BOC members.

I strongly support applying for the clean energy solar grant and ask all of you to support sending this application in
as soon as possible. You as a commission should show leadership and commitment to clean energy.

‘Thank you,

Darlene Doorlag

2880 South Lake Shore Dr.

Lake Leelanau. 49653

231-218-6112

Sent from my iPhone



